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To: TASE Members 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: GIBUI HOLDINGS LTD. -Renewal of Trading 

Trading in the Company's securities was suspended on June 30, 2022 due uncertainty in respect 

of a matter related to the company. 

Following the company's announcments dated July 4, 2022 and July 6, 2022, trading in the 

Company's securities as mentioned below, will be renewed on Sunday, July 10, 2022: 

Shares (ISIN no. IL0004480195) 

Bond series A (ISIN no. IL0044801335) 

Bond series B (ISIN no.IL0044801905) 

Following the renewal of trading, TASE's board of directors will not discuss the continua tion 

of the suspension of trading on its meeting on July 20, 2022. 

Sincerely  

(-) 

Listing companies' compliance unit  


